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IRF Care Compare Refresh with Revised DTC Measure Data 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) discovered an error in measure calculations for the 
Discharge to Community-Post Acute Care (DTC-PAC) Inpatient Rehabilitation Facilities Quality Reporting 
Program (IRF QRP) measure, and are re-releasing the corrected measure data in a refresh scheduled 
for September 29, 2021. The data are based on Medicare claims data submitted to CMS for the FY2018-2019 
reporting period (10/01/2017-09/30/2019). 

The provider preview reports for this refresh will be released on July 20, 2021, and the review period will run 
from July 20, 2021 through August 19, 2021. For any questions, please reach out 
to IRFPRQuestions@cms.hhs.gov.  
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